
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

4th  October 2024 
Sixth Form Open Evening – Wednesday, 16th October 2024 

Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
It is an exciting year ahead for our Year 11 students as they prepare for their GCSEs and start to think about 
their future. We are therefore delighted to invite you to our Sixth Form Open Evening on Wednesday, 16th 
October, 4:30-6:30pm, starting with a presentation in the school’s Main Hall.  
 
This evening will consist of a short presentation from the Director of Sixth Form and the Head Students, 
where you will be able to find out about the phenomenal results our students achieve, destinations for our 
2024 students, and the opportunities we are able to offer our sixth form students. The evening will also 
give you the chance to find out more about the admission process for our Sixth Form. Following the 
presentation there will be opportunities for you to meet Subject Leaders and listen to short talks and 
presentations in classrooms on courses we are looking to offer our students to study from September 
2025. 
 
During the evening, parents and prospective students will have the opportunity to visit up to 4 different 
course talks after having listened to the main presentation in the hall. Each course talk will be 10 minutes 
long with up to 10 minutes after each talk for questions you may have for the course leader. Please be 
aware not all courses will be delivering during all 4 talks. Please see below timings for the presentation and 
the 

course talks available during the evening: 
 
 

Timings Sessions – talks and course information 

4:30pm-4:45pm Main talk in the hall with seating from 4:15pm 

4:50pm-5:00pm 1st course talk 

5:10pm-5:20pm 2nd course talk  

5:30pm-5:40pm 3rd course talk 

5:50pm-6pm 4th course talk 

6:05pm-6:20pm Repeat of main talk in the hall 

Please note; a bell will ring at the end of each session - Please move on the bell. 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 

Other information will also be available during the evening on; 

• The EPQ  

• Scholarships and Highflyers 

• SEND and access arrangements in Sixth Form 

• New To Kingsmead 

• Applications and FAO 
 
We look forward to welcoming you to the Sixth Form Open Evening on Wednesday, 16th October and 
providing you with an opportunity to see what the Kingsmead Sixth Form can offer your child. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 

 
 
Mrs. G. Horsfield 
Director of Sixth Form 

Course Talks Available: 

A-Level Vocational 

Art and Design Animal Management 

Biology Applied Science 

Chemistry  Music Performance 

Computer Science Performing Arts (single & double) 

Criminology (Applied A level) Business 

English Literature Child’s Play, Learning and development 

Film Studies Creative Digital Media Production 

French Health and Social Care (single) 

Geography Law 

History  Nutrition 

Mathematics Sport 

Further Mathematics  

Physics  

Product Design  

Psychology  

Sociology  

*Further information regarding roomings for courses, as well as a map, will be provided 
during the evening 


